Chair of Governors Introduction

Appointment of Headteacher

Dear applicant

I am delighted that you have shown an interest in the post of Head teacher at our Pupil Referral Unit in Redcar and Cleveland. 

There have been some significant challenges for this provision over the last year that now provide really exciting opportunities for the successful candidate to build upon. 

This is a unique position for a strong leader with a clear vision for education to develop a high quality provision for some of our most vulnerable students.  

You will have strong support from local Headteachers in primary, secondary schools and colleges across the borough and from strong and effective Local Authority Officers. 

If you are passionate about making the difference to the lives of young people and are inspired by the challenge and opportunity this role will bring then we would be delighted to hear more from you. 


Linda Halbert
Chair of the Management Committee.  
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